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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
 

Subject: The Belmont Forum Migration / Mobility & Global Change Research Call Pre-
Announcement and Call for Expressions of Interest 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
The IAI and the Belmont Forum are pleased to share that the Migration / Mobility & Global 
Change Research Call Pre-Announcement has been published and is available at: 
https://lnkd.in/ev9gecia  
 
This announcement is intended to inform interested individuals and groups of the upcoming 
research funding opportunity focused on integrated systems approaches to accurately 
characterize migration and mobility and its intersection with Global Change, both closely 
related and intersecting phenomena.  
 
The Belmont Forum will be offering a series of Workshops and Networking activities to help 
individuals and groups prepare strong proposals to submit, and the IAI will facilitate the 
participation of individuals from IAI member countries.  
 
Visit the Collaborative Research Action (CRA) Belmont Forum webpage to fill out the 
Expression of Interest for this Call and learn more about the Workshops and Networking 
activities: https://lnkd.in/eXPQ9Kpp  
 
Preferential access to the workshops and networking opportunities will be given to 
those that complete the Expression of Interest form by 1 February 2022. The full Call for 
Proposals is anticipated to open in April 2022. 
 
The IAI Directorate would be grateful if you could disseminate this information via your 
networks. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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